
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

At their December 6, 2023 meeting, the Yorktown Planning Commission held a public hearing 

on the rezoning of property located at 8620 W. Smith Street (3 parcels), from Institutional and 

Commercial to Medium Density Multi-Family. 

 

 

 

Proposal: 

The Planning Commission voted to recommend to the Town Council the approval of the 

rezoning request with conditions.  See the attached Finding of Fact.  Ordinance 844 amends the 

Yorktown Comprehensive Zoning Ordinance to reflect this zoning change. 

 

 


